Dear Classmates and Extended Faily: 8 June 2021

You may recall that the 60@60 Collected Wisdom booklet which we
published for distribution at our 60" Reunion and beyond did not get the
introduction we had hoped for when our 2020 reunion plans fell victim to
the pandemic. Instead, we mailed copies to all classmates who were
registered to attend that epic reunion and to all the widows of classmates
whom we could contact through the West Point Association of Graduates.

We have since advertised some very positive comments received after that
first mailing and fulfilled subsequent orders for additional copies last
summer and fall. We also suggested that the Collected Wisdom booklets
would make nice gifts during the holiday season when our mobility was
restricted and shopping for presents was difficult.

Now that we have conducted the reunion on Zoom instead of in-person
today, we are adjusting our approach to sales of the booklet. We are going
to offer discounts as a means of spurring sales and recouping the
remainder of the production costs of the booklet.

We urge you to take advantage of this opportunity to pass on our legacy to
family and friends for birthdays and other special occasions that frequently
call for a gift. Here is the deal. We are pricing the booklets to sell, and we
are waiving mailing and handling fees!

We now offer the following reduced prices:

1 copy for $10 (still), 3 copies for $25, 5 copies for $40, and 10 copies for
Go Like $60!

Please use the order form attached, and do not be shy...we have learned
many lessons since entering the Military Academy almost 65 years ago. It
is time to share some of that Wisdom and “pass it on”!

John Berry Dick Nelson Charley Otstott
Steering Group for 60@60 Collected Wisdom



